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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters. 
 

Following on from the information presented last Council Meeting. 
 
Revision of future projects in Kings Lynn 
 
Within the Boal Quay and Harding’s Way area there are several projects 
which have and are being been considered.   
 
Because the Covid 19 pandemic has caused so much social and economic 
disruption it is very difficult to plan with any certainty.  
 
A lot of discussions and analyses have and are taking place to prioritise 
schemes which deliver the most beneficial results for our community in 
service delivery and financial terms. 
 
Fellow cabinet members with officers are developing applications for various 
Government grants to get the best for the Borough. 
 
Pontoons 
 
The new pontoon extension is substantially complete. 
 
Instigations into the support building are continuing. 
 
Sutton Estate  
 
A new planning application is to go in for local housing at Sutton Estate 
Burnham Market 9 properties are proposed. 
 
HAZ, no updates this month. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
2 Forthcoming Activities and Developments. 
 

 
Site appraisals in connection with the Government White Paper on Planning 
Reform. Design, sustainability, Form and Character. 
 
 

 
3 Meetings Attended and Meetings Scheduled 

 
 

 
 September 
12th Cabinet  
16th Town Investment Portfolio Meeting 
17th Attending Heritage Portfolio 
21st Portfolio Meeting 
22nd Cabinet 
29th Portfolio Meeting 
30th Government White Paper 
October  
1st Update on Riverfront and other proposals 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


